Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMNENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

08 August 2023

MS. MARIA THERESA L. VENTINILLA

Sales Officer

FIRST PHILIPPINE REALTY CORPORATION
Brgy. Sta Cruz, Sumulong hi-way Antipolo City
miventinilla@fprc.com.ph

Dear Ms. Ventinilla:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Lease of Venue for Recruitment,
Selection, Recognition, and Retention Program in the amount of One Million Four Hundred
Forty-One Thousand and Fifty Pesos (Php1,441,050.00), undertaken through Section 53.10
Lease of Real Property and Venue of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of
Republic Act No. 9184, has been determined to be the lowest calculated and responsive quotation.

The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,
Date:
2023.08.08
12:33:49
ROWENA CANDECE' M. RUIZ
Executive Director V
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